
 

 
 

 

 

      May 10, 2024 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Womack                                    The Honorable Mike Quigley 
Chairman                                                                      Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing                 Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing,  
and Urban Development, and Related Agencies           and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 

Committee on Appropriations                                     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives                                    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                             Washington, D.C. 20515 

     

 

Dear Chairman Womack and Ranking Member Quigley:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cobb International Boulevard reclamation project in fiscal year 2025.  

 

The funding would be used to complete a full-depth reclamation of Cobb International Boulevard that 

would require demolishing the existing road, creating a solid foundation with gravel and concrete, 

pouring fresh asphalt over the foundation, and repainting/restriping the road after the asphalt cures. The 

requested amount of $8,000,000 will repair significant damage to the structural integrity of the road. 

Cobb International Boulevard is the City’s largest economic corridor that includes dozens of distribution 

centers, manufacturing warehouses, and other industrial businesses that rely on fully operational 

infrastructure.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely 

 
  

Barry Loudermilk 

Member of Congress      

    
 

 


